St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Lent Term 5 - 2/2/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents,

This week has been very exciting in many ways but especially for our Key Stage 2 children who attended the Young Voices Concert in Birmingham. We joined with 6500 other children to be part of a choir. It was such an incredible experience and your children were tremendous. They coped admirably with the rehearsal and the performance in front of thousands of people. I would like to thank all the staff involved and the parents for making this such a memorable experience for the children. This week we also welcomed back Mrs Concannon who has been unwell. I am now able to inform you that Mrs Concannon will commence her maternity leave after Friday 24th February. We will of course keep you posted as we await the arrival of their

new family member!



Have an enjoyable weekend

Mrs K Yuen

10th February – Pitt Rivers Museum – Oak Class 13th – 17th February – Half term

23rd February - Computing "Raspberry Pi" Workshops Y 4-6

1st March – Ash Wednesday

2nd March – World Book Day

3rd March First Reconciliation

9th March – Y5/6 Hi 5 Netball at Chenderit – 3.45pm

15th March – KS2 Woodford Halse Cross Country run

W/B 13th March - Science Week

30th March - Lunt Fort Roman Visit - Y4/5

31st March -last day of term

10th June – First Holy Communion

Cake Sale Friday 3rd February – 3.00pm

One of our pupils has organised this in support of the St Vincent de Paul Charity. She has initiated this herself which is admirable- well done Elizabeth! Do come and buy a cake. Rugby Art Galle ry - Experience Roman Life; visit the museum's recreated street of Tripontium

Bus arrangements – Daventry from Monday 6th February. There is a change to pick up/drop off arrangements. Until further notice this will be in the hospital layby. Letters sent out today.



House Point Totals







More Photos on our website

Value Focus for February

Whole School House Charity Vote

Our Head Girls and House Captains have organised and administered a whole school charity vote. Following lots of research on their part a shortlist of 8 was presented to the school. The results are:

St Teresa of Calcutta - Marie Curie

St Francis of Assisi -Guide Dogs for the Blind

St Bernadette - World Wildlife Fund

St Joseph the worker - The British Heart Foundation

Honesty

No legacy is so rich as honesty.

William Shakespeare

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk